
  

 

 
 

                                                            

 

 
NOTICE 

 
 

TO:   Snow Contractors 
FROM:  Ketchum Street Division 
SUBJECT:  Snow Stakes 
DATE:   September 6, 2017 
 
City of Ketchum property owners, contractors and renters can no longer use steel 
for snow stakes or road markers in the ROW. The steel can be very dangerous to 
pedestrians, vehicles and equipment. 
 
If you will be placing snow poles near the roadway, please place them at least 2 
feet from the edge of the asphalt. Snow markers near the roadway may be removed 
during snow removal activities during the winter. The purpose of the markers are 
to establish the edge of the roadway for winter operations.   
 
Thank you for helping to keep pedestrians safe and to avoid unnecessary epairs to 
vehicle and snow removal equipment. If you have any questions please call our 
office at 208-726-7831. 
                                                                                                   
Brian Christiansen 
Street and Facilities Maintenance Superintendent 

 
 

 
 
 


